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At the end of meetings and events, it is common for everyone to volunteer 
and carry folded chairs out to the roller racks that hold the chairs. 

The placement of the first chair on each side of the roller rack needs to be 
properly positioned. 

This may seem to be a trivial thing but failure to put the Clubhouse folding 
chairs into the rolling racks properly could result in the chairs falling out and 
harming someone. 

The important step is placing the first chair in the bottom of the rack. 

 

You will note that there is a pin on the center frame on each side of the 
roller rack.  The first chair needs to be inserted such that the chair leg is 
under the pin. 
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Note the longer leg is below the pin.  This means the curve of the chair 
back is pointed downward. 
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If all the chairs are placed in the same way, the last chair on a full rack side 
will be horizontal. 

If the first chair is placed over the pin, as additional chairs are stacked on 
the rack, the chairs will start to tilt out of the rack.  We have been lucky that 
improperly stacked chairs have not tilted out of the rack. 

As we have no Chair Czar, we sometimes take too many chairs out of the 
Clubhouse.  If both roller racks are full, we probably have removed too 
many chairs from the Clubhouse. 

The dining area should have 18 chairs, six each at three round tables. 

The card rooms should have enough chairs, four each, for the card tables 
in the rooms. 

The help in removing chairs is greatly appreciated, let’s just start the roller 
racks right. 

 


